
From: Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>
Sent: 20 Dec 2023 04:17:45
To: DMS.Development.Control@blaby.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Application No: 23/1021/TPO - 6 Old Field Close Countesthorpe Leicestershire LE8 5BX
Attachments: 

From: Adam Goodall <Adam.Goodall@leics.gov.uk> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 4:05 PM
To: Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>
Cc: Charles Ebden <Charles.Ebden@blaby.gov.uk>
Subject: Application No: 23/1021/TPO - 6 Old Field Close Countesthorpe Leicestershire LE8 5BX
 
Dear Charles, 
 
Thank you for consulting the Forestry Group on application No: 23/1021/TPO - Reduce an oak (Quercus Robur) by 25%, removing 
limbs between 5-8 foot, back to where it was done previously.
 
I visited the site today and discussed the works with the applicant. The work is a repeat of previously consented reductions to 
contain the height and spread of a mature oak tree within the rear of the property. Past work has been undertaken in a 
sympathetic manner and I have no objection to a repeat of the proposed crown reduction to the previous reduction points. This 
would equate to crown reduction of approximately 2 metres.
 
All works should be in accordance with BS3998:2010 – Tree work recommendations.
 
Kind Regards

Adam
 
Adam Goodall MICFor, MArborA 
Principal Tree and Woodlands Manager
Operational Property
Leicestershire County Council
County Hall
Glenfield
Leicestershire 
LE3 8RA
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This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, 
disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended 

http://www.leicestershiretradedservices.org.uk/
https://www.twitter.com/LeicsTraded
http://www.linkedin.com/company/leicestershire-traded-services
http://www.linkedin.com/company/leicestershire-traded-services


recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply function and then permanently delete what you have received. 
Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with Leicestershire County Council's policy on the 
use of electronic communications. The contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed for requests under Data Protection or Freedom 
of Information legislation. Details about how we handle information can be found at https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-
protection

The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the Leicestershire County Council.

Attachments to e-mail messages may contain viruses that may damage your system. Whilst Leicestershire County Council has taken 
every reasonable precaution to minimise this risk, we cannot accept any liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of 
these factors. You are advised to carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment.

https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-protection
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-protection

